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SUBJECT: EOL PN: SXN15-48 series 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Please accept this as formal End-Of-Life notification for the Artesyn Part Numbers: SXN15-48D05-3V3J, 

SXN15-48D3V3-2V5J, SXN15-48S05J and SXN15-48S3V3J. The models are faced a unique component 

obsolescence without any available direct replacement or alternative part.  

 

The last time order date will be 1
st
 September 2015 

The last time shipment date will be 1
st
 December 2015 

 

There is no drop in replacement for the SXN15, the nearest replacement series is the AEE 15W series but 

those are through-hole pin design 

 

We appreciate your business over the past years and thank you for the patronage of our products. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Duncan Yung 

Product Marketing Manager 

Artesyn Embedded Technologies 
2900 S. Diablo Way  
Tempe, AZ 85282 
 
T (888) 412 7832  

 


